
 

 

 

Instructions  

of the Director General of the Customs Authority  

No. (50) for the year 2021 

 

In light of what has been noticed during the periodical follow up of the performance of the 

different logistics centers and customs ports regarding the non-commitment of some 

individuals to the tariffs stipulated in the pamphlets issued by the Central Administration for 

tariff, value and origin.  

 

Based on our keenness to collect the rights of the State’s General Treasury, among which the 

value added tax due on freight. 

 

The following shall be adhered to:  

 

Different logistics and customs centers shall commit to be apply the issued tariffs pamphlets 

of the average sea freight prices for containers by the formed committee pursuant to the 

cooperation protocol concluded between the Egyptian Tax Authority, the Customs Authority 

and the Alexandria Chamber of Shipping regarding the collection of the value added tax due 

on sea freight on exempted commodities, tabled commodities, machines and equipment.   

 

These instructions shall be minutely implemented.  

 

Director General of the Customs Authority 

 

(Elshahat Ghatwary) 

 

Issued on 21/9/2021 


